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 The Alumni Association wishes everyone a wonderful holiday 
season and a prosperous New Year!  For over fifty glorious years, 
the Alpha Sigma Chapter has been a leader on the University of Illi-
nois campus.  The actives and the chapter’s 41 new initiates are very 
appreciative of the Alumni Association's support.  The Alpha Sigma 
collegiate chapter is one of the largest, most dedicated, and 
motivated student organizations on the University of Illinois 
campus.  Every year we have given money or donated our time to 
help support professional and community projects.  This year we 
helped to defer travel expenses for actives wishing to attend the Mid-
west Region Meeting held in Madison Wisconsin.  Our chapter was 
once again well represented at a regional event.  The alumni chapter 
has also donated money to allow the collegiate chapter brothers to 
host various chapter functions throughout the year. 
 
 We appreciate all of the support our membership has given to the 
Alumni Association. Our success depends upon this support. Thank 
YOU!!!  
 
 We wish all of our Phi Delta Chi Brothers a great New Year, and 
we hope to see you at our alumni sponsored events in 2009! 
 
AAAE, 
 
Ray Traficante 
Alpha Sigma 388 

Happy Holidays!!! 

Outstanding Alumni Chapter 2006-2007 



Alpha Sigma Collegiate Chapter Fall Wrap Up 2008 
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 This semester was very busy for the Phi Delta Chi collegiate chapter! We started off our pledging 
process with a large number of pledges and ended up initiating 41 new brothers, who already as P1s have 
quite a strong bond amongst each other.  Our pledges showed much dedication throughout the process by 
participating in many events, including, our annual ice cream social, hayride, big brother/little brother, 
brotherhood, in addition to various social and community service events throughout the semester.  The past 
few years the pledge classes have had a bowling fundraiser, but this year the pledge class took a new spin 
on things and had a fundraiser at Dave and Buster’s raising over $1200 for St. Jude Children’s Hospital.  
We are very thankful for all their efforts! 
  

The initiation itself was eventful for both the pledges and the actives.  Our pledges went through ini-
tiation with the guidance of their big brother.  To end initiation night, the pledges performed a skit for the 
actives that included vignettes such as, “what active am I?” and a PDC rap and dance show.  The chapter, 
along with our newly initiated brothers ended the semester with a holiday meeting saying good-bye to this 
semester, and on to winter break! 
 
AAAE, 
Jennifer Splawski 
Worthy Chief Counselor 

Alpha Sigma Collegiate Chapter Hustle Up The Hancock 2009 

 Once again the Alpha Sigma Collegiate Chapter is partaking in the Hustle Up The Hancock, which 
will be held on February 22nd.  The Collegiate Chapter has a goal of raising $4,000 with all proceeds going 
to the Respiratory Health Association of Chicago.  All donations are tax deductible.  To donate just click 
the link below:  
  

 
http://my.imisfriendraising.com/TeamPage.aspx?teamID=32318&LangPref=en-CA 

 
 



Alpha Sigma Collegiate Chapter Hayride 2008 
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Below are some pictures from the Collegiate Chapter Hayride Event, which was held on October 10th.  The pledges 
worked hard to get signatures in their books! 
 
AAAE, 
Chris Dymon 



Alpha Sigma Alumni Association Fall Meeting 2008 
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Below are some pictures from our fall meeting that was held on October 19th.  Each year the Collegiate Executive 
Board comes out to this this meeting so we can all work together on the pledging process. 
 
AAAE, 
Chris Dymon 



Alpha Sigma Collegiate Chapter Founders Day 2008 
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Below are some pictures from the Phi Delta Chi 125thAnniversary Founders Day Celebration, which was held on No-
vember 1st in Ann Arbor, Michigan.   
 
AAAE, 
Chris Dymon 



Alpha Sigma Collegiate Chapter Brotherhood Night 2008 
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Below are some pictures from the Collegiate Chapter Brotherhood Night, which was held on November 7th.  The 
pledges are one step closer to becoming Brothers!   
 
AAAE, 
Chris Dymon 



Alpha Sigma Alumni Association Membership Form 2008-2009 
 
Name of Alum:             
 
Chapter:        Year of Graduation:    
 
City, State, Zip Code:             
 
E-mail:        Phone:      
 
Area of Pharmacy Practice:            
 
Voluntary Donation to the Memorial Scholarship Fund (enter amount): $      

 
Yearly dues (June 1st to May 31st) are $20 per alum.   

 
Dues can be paid by check, money order, and now online at: www.pdc-chicago.org/membership.htm 

 
Please make all payments out to: Phi Delta Chi Alumni Association 

Mail payments to: Chris Dymon - 5864 N. Melvina Ave. Chicago, IL 60646-5306 
 

Alumni Brothers from all regions are welcome to join the Alumni Association! 
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Annual Membership Drive & Dues Renewal 

 With the summer months, comes the time for members to renew their dues.  We now offer more op-
tions than ever before to renew your dues online at: www.pdc-chicago.org/membership.htm or via regular 
mail as listed below.   
 
 Your dues and donations help us to continue the website, create newsletters, develop CE dinners, 
further build the PDC Memorial Scholarship Fund, and most of all, help the Collegiate Chapter with their 
events and trips. 
 
 If you know of any fellow Brothers who are not members yet, feel free to pass this newsletter along 
so we can continue to grow and to be the leading Alumni Chapter in Phi Delta Chi!   
 

 To all the Brothers that have already paid their dues, we thank you!!!  

Check Us Out Online 

 
I hope everyone has enjoyed this issue of the post-Script celebrating all of our achievements and great 

events that make us Alpha Sigma Brothers! 
 
Always check out our website at www.pdc-chicago.org for information on all events and meetings! 


